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  Rotary 
Club of Penrith 

Past President ALBERT BLATCH 
1929 - 2023  

It is with sadness that we morn the passing of our 44th Club President Albert Blatch last 

week. Albert was very active in Rotary our Club President in 1988/89, Charter President of 

the Glenmore Park Rotary Club and instrumental in the setting up of two local Probus Clubs. 

A selection of tributes posted on our Facebook page 

NEXT MEETING:-      Monday 6th February  6:30 for 7:00 p.m. at the 

PENRITH BOWLING CLUB 
Corner Woodriffe & Derby Streets, Penrith 
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